

August 2018

John W. Lawlor Principal

Dear Parents,
Your child is in the process of beginning the state Mandated Family Life Course this semester. For your convenience the links below this document, by grade level, are topic outlines from the course of study. The detailed curriculum is available for your review at the following link: http://www.glenridge.org/domain/25 .
If for any reason you wish your child to be exempt from taking part in a specific section of the program, please request it in writing to me.
I feel very confident about the educational value of this program and its ability to have our student's focus on their growth and development. It is my hope that this course will be educational and create a positive learning situation for your child.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 973-429-8303 or e-mail me at JLawlor@glenridge.org
Sincerely,
John W. Lawlor Principal